
 
 
 
 
 
 
***NATIONAL PRESCRIPTION DRUG TAKE BACK DAY: SATURDAY, APRIL 30*** 
 
It’s time to clean out those medicine cabinets! On Saturday, April 30th from 10am – 2pm, the Canby 
Police Department will be participating in the DEA’s National Rx Take Back Day event!  Bring your 
unwanted or unused prescription and over the counter medications to the Canby Police Department, 
located at 1175 NW 3rd Avenue, for safe disposal.  This service is free and prescriptions can be dropped 
off anonymously. 
 
Unused or expired prescription medications are a public safety issue, leading to accidental poisoning, 
overdose, and abuse.  During the last National Drug Take Back Event on October 23, 2021, 26 law 
enforcement agencies in Oregon (including Canby PD) participated in this event, collecting over 4,760 
pounds of medication to be disposed of safely! Help keep our community safe by cleaning out your 
medicine cabinets on April 30, 2022. 
 
www.DEATakeBack.com 
 
Hope to see you there! 
 

http://www.deatakeback.com/

